
 
 

May 2, 2024 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Hotel Carlton Public Hearing on May 13, 2024 

 

This is to inform you that the public hearing scheduled for May 13, 2024, regarding 
Hotel Carlton has been CANCELLED. The cancellation is at the request of the applicant. 
The hearing will be rescheduled for a later date (TBD). Notices will be mailed 21 days 
prior to the re-scheduled hearing. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions or need 
further information, please feel free to contact us at 503-852-7575. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

City of Carlton Planning Department 
191 East Main Street 
Carlton, OR 97111 
 
City Case Files:  SDR 2024-01, VAR 2024-01 & VAR 2024-02 
 


